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2019 Unity Breakfast – Online Ticket Sales 

- Effective tonight you can buy your Unity Breakfast tickets directly on the Suffolk General 

Service website: https://aasuffolkgs-ny.org.  Pay online securely with your credit card, 

and your tickets will be immediately available.  You will receive an email with a link to 

your ticket(s), and another one with your receipt.  Please retain both of these emails, and 

remember to print out you ticket and bring it with you on March 3rd for admission to the 

event.   

Online 7th Tradition Contributions 

- 7th Tradition online contributions went “live” on October 1.  Both individuals and group 

can now make contributions directly on our secured website using a credit card. 

- As an enhancement, I am looking into adding ACH payments (direct debit via checking 

accounts).  More on this next month.  

Email Communications 

- Join the Suffolk County General Service mailing list by visiting https://aasuffolkgs-

ny.org/subscribe/ and enter your email address (required).  You will receive an email to 

confirm your subscription to the list, and as a further security measure you will be asked 

to confirm your humanity by checking a box. Members can unsubscribe from the list by 

either clicking the appropriate “unsubscribe from this list” link at the bottom of any email 

received from Suffolk GS, or by visiting https://aasuffolkgs-ny.org/unsubscribe/.   

Roy D., web@aasuffolkgs-ny.org  
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